
What Did Kristen Stewart Get
Robert  Pattinson  for
Christmas?

As a gift for her man, Robert Pattinson, Kristen Stewart spent
$12,000 for two vintage guitars for Christmas.  The Twilight
star purchased the instruments from Norman’s Rare Guitars in
Los  Angeles’  Tarzana  district  on  Dec.  23,  according  to
UsMagazine.com.   “She  said  ‘He’s  gonna  s–t  when  he  sees
them,'” said the shop’s owner, Norman Harris, of Pattinson’s
potential reaction to the gift.  The two guitars, a 1959
Fender Jazzmaster and a 1947 K&F Lap Steel, should be useful
for Pattinson, as he plans on recording an album.

How do you decide what gifts to get your partner for special
occasions?
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Cupid’s Advice:

It can be a challenge to find the right gift for your lover,
whether it’s for a holiday, birthday or anniversary.  Cupid
has some suggestions:

1. Hobbies: Similar to Stewart, try to find a present that
shows your support for your love’s passions or interests.

2. Special meaning: Perhaps you’d like to give your partner
something  that  reflects  a  special  moment  in  your
relationship.  For example, if you both enjoy music, then
perhaps tickets to see one of their favorite artists is a good
idea.

3. A reflection: Whatever you choose to get, the right gift
shows your appreciation for your lover and their commitment to
you.

What did you get your partner for the latest special occasion?
Share your comments below.


